
Tackling the 
OPIOID CRISIS 

State Targeted Response (STR) 
to the Opioid Crisis grants 

Supporting communities 
most impacted  

Offering new and 
innovative approaches 

Building on existing, 
proven efforts  

FEDERAL FUNDING 
In the summer of 2017, Minnesota received a two-year, $10.6 Million State 
Targeted Response to the Opioid Crisis grant from the Substance Abuse and 
Mental Health Services Administration. The grant is for two years, and runs 
until July 1, 2019.  

THE GRANTS

Across Minnesota, STR grantees are working to 
tackle the opioid crisis. Grants focus on:  

Expanding medication-assisted treatment, in both the number of providers 
and their geographic reach. Medication-assisted treatment combines 
behavioral therapy and medications to treat substance use disorders 

Making it easier and faster for people to receive a substance use disorder 
for treatment services 

Increasing opioid-specific peer recovery and care coordination 

Piloting the Parent Child Assistance Program, a peer support program for 
pre- and post-natal mothers  

Expanding access to naloxone — a drug that serves as an immediate life-
saving antidote to opioid overdose — for opioid treatment programs and 
emergency medical service teams 

Launching Fast-Tracker, a website showing real-time treatment bed 
availability 

At DHS, we work to integrate mental, chemical and physical health care, promote 
successful treatments and serve people close to their families and communities.  
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